
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attendance: E. Lee, D. Landeros, J. Blake-Judd, M. Sanetrick, J. Chevalier, E. 
Woolery, D. Lamoree, D. Mirman, J. Ocampo, S. Halabi, B. McNeice-Stallard & 
Linda Umbdenstock 

MINUTES (Oct 4, 2011)  

 Review and assess the 9/23 SLO workshop 
 Comments by attendees were forwarded to OC. General comments were very 

positive. 
 Next activity should be more “nuts & bolts” 
 Some institutions have student involvement in the process. It would be nice to have 

students involved in our activities.  
 OC goals statement and tasks 

 Establish budget and plan for ongoing SLO assessment 
 How often are we to assess? What if people refuse, are there any consequence? 

These issues will need to be addressed in our formal plan. 
 Should the OC evaluate SLOs? 

 SLO progress report 
 Future training sessions – Boot-camp training!?  
 What should departments do with courses that are active, but have not been 

offered since the course reductions have been initiated? 
 TracDat and WebCMS follow up on deactivated courses  

 Jason forwarded a list of inactivated courses received from curriculum to Kate 
Scott, who removed them from TracDat 

 Division and department visits – Dan and Jason 
 Guidebook and website update  

 Lisa DiDonato has been hired to help compartmentalize the guidebook as well as 
to improve the website 

 OC & IEC joint meeting – Tues, Nov 29 from 3-4:30pm  

Leadership meetings AGENDA (October 18, 2011) 

 Semester goals and priorities  
 Should we visit divisions and departments? 
 Outcomes process update 
 Boot camp update (Nov 18, POD, 9am-12pm) 

 Budget request for Ginny Burley 
 Presidential meeting report 
 Strengthening Student Success report  

 

 

Outcomes Committee 
Create a culture where SLOs are understood, valued, and a resource 

leading to improved instruction, curricula, programs and/or services. 
 

POD – Bldg 6-144 

2:30-4:00 
 


